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I am a 5th generation Oregonian, who grew up in Eastern Oregon, now living in Lane 

County. My father worked for Boise Cascade. My parents were both Republicans. 

They adamantly supported the protection of Oregon's wildlife, as many rural, 

conservative people do. I came home to Oregon after 20 years living in other places, 

in large part because of the natural environment that we are so lucky to have here in 

Oregon. The protection of wildlife is part of what makes Oregon Oregon. Please 

support HB 2977.  


